

Dear Parent November 2017

INTRODUCING PERRY - YOUR NEW SUPPLIER OF REDDAM HOUSE SCHOOL UNIFORM & SPORTS KIT

LAUNCH DATE: FROM 20th November 2017 the Reddam House School uniform will be available to order on line at www.perryuniform.co.uk.

We are writing to introduce you to Perry, a leading supplier of school uniform and sports kit. We are pleased to have been appointed to supply uniform and sports kit to the Reddam House Schools and look forward to working with you to equip your children for school.

This letter is to introduce you to our school uniform service which includes:

- Internet based ordering (available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week);
- I-size our intelligent on-line sizing service to help you order the right sizes;
- A personalised fitting service, by appointment, at a scheduled measuring event on an advertised date during the summer term
- A personalised fitting service, by appointment, at our London showroom in Knightsbridge;
- Postage free standard UK delivery service direct to you home or office;
- Postage free returns label to return items.

At a glance – how to order your school uniform

Please take a moment to read the attached leaflet: "At a glance – how to order your school uniform".

Ordering on-line at www.perryuniform.co.uk

To order from Perry you will need to set up your account and a profile for each of your children, details on how to do this are available on our website. https://www.perryuniform.co.uk/index.php/customer/account/login/

Personal fitting service at our London showroom – by appointment

Perry offer personal one-to-one fitting appointments at our London showroom in Knightsbridge where we have a selection of sizing samples to try on your child. Please be aware that we do not hold stock in our showroom. Appointments can be booked on-line at http://www.perryuniform.co.uk/appointments/ It is essential that your child is present and that appointments are booked in advance.

Name tape sewing service

To make life easy for you we offer a name tape sewing service; if you select this option your child's uniform will arrive named, ready to wear and harder to lose!

If you have questions about any aspect of the uniform, please email info@perryuniform.co.uk and one of our advisors will be able to help you.

If you have any questions about any aspect of the Reddam House uniform or sports kit, our **specialist team of school uniform advisers are on 0113 238 9520 and are available between 9am-5pm Monday to Friday**. We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Bunting Managing Director

Cardin buting